
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Becker County Launches Heartland Trail Routing Study: Public Input Needed 

Becker County, MN - Becker County is conducting a routing study for the Heartland Trail, 
focusing on the area from Dunton Locks County Park to Bucks Mill. The purpose of this 
study is to evaluate possible corridor routes for the trail extension and gather valuable 
input from residents, visitors, stakeholders, and trail users. 

Community feedback is essential to ensure the trail best serves the needs and interests of 
the public. Residents are encouraged to visit the project website to learn more about the 
study and participate in the planning process. An interactive map is available on the site, 
allowing users to leave comment pins and share their thoughts on potential trail routes.  

Becker County values public involvement and invites everyone interested in the future of 
the Heartland Trail to contribute their ideas and concerns. The feedback collected will help 
guide decisions and support a trail design that benefits the entire community. For those 
who prefer in-person engagement, an open house will be held at the end of August to 
provide another opportunity for community input.  

For more information and to provide input, please visit the project website and add your 
comments to the interactive map. 

https://engage.hei.mysocialpinpoint.com/heartland-trail-study 
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